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Welcome back!
We have been hearing of wonderful

things that the children have been doing

over half term! We hope you enjoyed the

week together.

Sadly, our return to school has coincided

with a sharp increase in Covid cases

across the country. It is therefore more

important than ever that we all practise

social-distancing, wear a mask, minimise

contact with other households and stay in

groups of less than six. Therefore, please

keep your children with you in the

playground when collecting at home time

in order to minimise mixing.

Parents’ Evenings
A quick reminder to sign up for a

Parents’ Evening video call if you haven’t

already done so.

These video calls will last for ten minutes

and will automatically cut off when that

ten minutes ends.

Parents’ Evenings will take place on

Tuesday 3rd November and Thursday 5th

November.

Details of how to book your

appointment(s) have been sent out via

Class Dojo.

If you experience any difficulties with

using the booking system, please ring

the office who will be happy to help.

There will be no separate appointments

on this occasion for children with SEN.

IEPs will be posted out and there will be

an opportunity to discuss them at a later

date.

Remembrance in November
Our wonderful Chaplaincy Team invite you

to send in the names of our departed

brothers and sisters so that we may pray

for them. A remembrance area has been

set aside in school and our chaplains will

add the names you send in to this prayer

area. Please complete the slip that your

child brought home and send it into your

child’s class teacher.



Thank you, Mrs Weryk!
Today is Mrs Weryk’s last day at After

School Club. We would like to thank her

for all of her hard work. The children will

most definitely miss her!

From Monday, Mrs Cassidy will be joining

the After School Club team four

afternoons a week. We know she will do

an amazing job!
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“The second most important commandment is this: ‘Love your 

neighbour as you love yourself.’ There is no other commandment 

more important than these two.”
Mark 12:31

Stars of the Week
Key Dates

Monday 2nd

November
EYFS Open Evening

Tuesday 3rd

November

Virtual School Mass

Parents’ EveningsThursday 5th

November

Wednesday 

11th November
Remembrance Day

EYFS Al

Year 1 Winter

Year 2 Eathen

Year 3 Hayley

Year 4 Bianca

Year 5 Alicja

Year 6 Emily

Attendance
National Target 97%

St Clare’s w/e 16/10/20 98%

Top Classes

1st Year 5 – 99.3%

2nd Year 2 – 99.1%

= Year 6 – 99.1%


